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This is a Final Order in other than contested case. This order is subject to judicial review under ORS 
183 .484. Any petition for judicial review must be filed within the 60 day time period specified by 
ORS 183.484(2). Pursuant to ORS 536.075 and OAR 137-004-0080 you may either petition for 
judicial review or petition the Director for reconsideration of this order. A petition for 
reconsideration may be granted or denied by the Director, and if no action is taken within 60 days 
following the date the petition was filed, the petition shall be deemed denied. 

Findings of Fact 

1. On March 19, 2015, the Department issued a Final Order and permit for Application R-
87950. 

2. Upon further review, the Department has determined that this may be a high hazard dam, 
therefore an inundation analysis must be submitted by the applicant for review prior to 
approval of dam plans and specifications. 

3. Therefore, the Department is rescinding the March 19, 2015, Final Order and Permit for 
Application R-87950. 

Conclusions of Law 

1. The Director of the Water Resources Department concludes the Final Order and Permit 
R-15105, dated March 19, 2015, are withdrawn. 

Now, therefore, it is ORDERED: 

The Final Order for Application R-87950 and Permit R-15105, dated March 19, 2015, are 
rescinded and are of no further force or effect [OAR 137-004-0080(5)]. 

At a later date, the Department will issue a superseding Final Order and permit for Application 
R-87950. 

DATED March 2(:, , 2015 

/. ~74 µ/uL-:-
E. Timothy Wallin, Water Rights Program Manager 
for Thomas M. Byler, Director 



Th;s document was prepared by Kim French. ff you have any questions about any of the 
statements contained in this document I am most likely the best person to answer your questions. 
You can reach me at 503-986-0816. 

if you have previously filed a protest and want to know its status, please contact Patricia 
McCarty at 503-986-0820. 

if you have other questions about the Department or any of its programs please contact our 
Customer Service Group at 503-986-0801. 

Address all other correspondence to: Water Rights Section, Oregon Water Resources 
Department, 725 Summer St NE Ste A, Salem OR 97301-1266, Fax: 503-986-0901. 


